
ANN KHANNA 

162 Ballston Avenue Saratoga Springs NY 12866 (518) 879-1195 
 
 
 

      
     August 14, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
  I support adoption of the Eastern Goleta Valley Community Plan ESH map. The draft 
map currently omits rare species' habitats, even though they are by definition  ESH. The Board should 
direct staff to include all known types of ESH on the ESH map because including only some ESH on the 
ESH map is misleading  and is likely to result in unintended removals by people relying on the ESH map. 
Please add the rare species' habitats to the ESH so that it is more complete and informative, then 
approve the ESH map. Thank you for your time. 
 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Ann Khanna. 
 


